
April 5, 2024 

 

Hello Membership, 

In an effort to ensure everyone affected by the flood has the physical help they will need when 
ready to begin clean up, we are in the process of coordinating a list of members in need and a 
volunteer list of  those able to help. 

We have a diverse community here at SRCA which is what makes us so great!  We would like to 
make sure every member has a strong support system and the physical help that may be 
required during this difficult time. 

Any individuals who would like to volunteer for clean up efforts helping a fellow camper, please 
call ASAP providing your name and cell phone number. 

If you are in need of assistance with clean up, please call and provide your name, site number 
and contact information so that someone can contact you shortly to coordinate clean up efforts 
with you. 

To alleviate the office staff from the burden of increased phone calls, a member has graciously 
offered to coordinate this effort.  

Please call Samantha at 412-877-3822. 

Thank you to the membership for your willingness to  make sure no one is left behind.  It is 
greatly appreciated! 

  

Sincerely, 

Dan Bowen President  


